
  

Cheung Kong and Hutchison Whampoa  
Donate HK$5 Million to Aid Relief Efforts in Sichuan 

(May 13, 2008 - Hong Kong) Cheung Kong (Holdings) Limited (“Cheung Kong”) 
and Hutchison Whampoa Limited (“Hutchison”) today announced a donation of 
HK$5 million to aid earthquake relief efforts in Sichuan. 

 The donation was made through the Federation of Hong Kong Guangdong 
Community Organizations. Mr. Victor Li, Managing Director and Deputy Chairman 
of Cheung Kong and Deputy Chairman of Hutchison, and Mr. Yu Kwok Chun, 
Chairman of the Federation of Hong Kong Guangdong Community Organizations, 
jointly presented the donation to the Liaison Office of the Central People's 
Government in the Hong Kong S.A.R.  
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Pictured are (from left to right) Mr. Victor Li, Managing Director and Deputy 
Chairman of Cheung Kong and Deputy Chairman of Hutchison; Mr. Gao Siren, 
Director of the Liaison Office of the Central People's Government in the Hong Kong 
S.A.R.; and Mr. Li Guikang, Deputy Director of the Liaison Office of the Central 
People's Government in the Hong Kong S.A.R. 


